Park Spring Primary School
‘Achieving Together’
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Teaching School Alliance

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan

tel: 0113 2552526

Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Friday 2nd December 2022

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260

Autumn 1 & 2 Diary Dates
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place
during this term;

05.12.2022 BEGINNING Nursery stay and play
2.30pm

06.12.2022 Yr 3 Trip to Charlie and Chocolate
Factory

07.12.2022 Y1, 2, 3 Christmas Performance
08.12.2022 END Nursery stay and play 08.55am
08.12.2022 RECEPTION stay and play

08.12.2022 Y1, 2. 3 Christmas Performance
09.12.2022 Christmas Jumper Day

09.12.2022 RECEPTION Leeds Central library visit to
see 'The Storymaker's Apprentice' (am and pm)
09.12.22 9.15 Y,4,5,6 Carols by the tree
09.12.2022 Santa’s Grotto

12.12.2022 Yr 6 Dobroyd Residential

12.12.2022 Year 3 Drummer Performance
13.12.2022 Nursery Christmas Lunch

14.12.2022 EYFS Christmas Performance
14.12.2022 Yr 1 Stickman Trip

15.12.2022 Christmas Dinner and Party Afternoon
15.12.2022 Y1, 2, 3 School recognition assembly
16.12.2022 Y4, 5, 6 School recognition assembly
16.12.2022 Christmas Sing-a-long

16.12.2022 Christmas Holidays

ATTENDANCE
If your child is going to be absent from

Attendance
Matters

Every student. Every day.

school then please text this number
07891274260. Please note that this phone
will not be answered for phone calls. This is last week’s
attendance report for the week ending 21 October 2022:
Rec A 90.0% Rec B 94.8%

la  86.0% 1b  92.4%

2a 87.4% 2b  95.0%

3a 86.8% 3b  94.3%

4a  93.0% 4b  94.2%

56  94.0% 5b  94.5%

6a 96.0% 6b  91.6% 6¢C 100%
Total School: 92.7%

SCHOOL WATER BOTTLES

We are very fortunate to be able to supply all the
children with a water bottle at the beginning of
each school year. However, if the water bottle
breaks and the children require a new bottle these |<}
will be charged at £1 each.

We will add the charge to your parent pay account.

YEAR 1 WALK

about where they live to their friends as they walked.

Last week the Year 1 children went on a rather wet walk! We were searching for physical and human features of our local
environment linked to our Geography learning. Despite the weather children were able to name many features and talk

TRAINING DAY

As you know the school was closed on Friday for a teachers training day. But it was no ordinary day — in fact is was SO

EXTRAORDINARY that | DO NOT have SECURITY CLEARANCE YET to tell

you all about the SPECIAL MISSIONS that all the teachers went on ... but i

watch this space ... YOU WILL ALL FIND OUT SOON — and | know the

children are going to LOVE IT! End of message.




YEAR 2B got festive this week and decorated our class CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE
tree, we then sang our Christmas song so that we are Next Week is Our Year 1, 2 and 3
ready for our Christmas sing a long!

Christmas Nativity Performance.

If you haven’t signed up on Parent Pay

please do so ASAP as spaces are limited
Wednesday 7th December 2pm

Thursday 8th December 9.30am

Thursday 8th December 2pm—FULLY BOOKED

RECEPTION
Reception Stay and Play is on Thursday 8th December 2pm—3.15pm. Come along and learn g
with your children!

Due to the Reception trip to the library on Friday, Roll Up and Read is cancelled.

YEAR 3 CHARLIE AND THE CHOCOLATE FACTORY YEAR 1 STICKMAN TRIP

Wednesday 14th December
Don’t forget to sign your child up and

Tuesday 6th December
Don’t forget to sign your child up and pay for

the trip on Parent Pay —only 4 days to go !! pay for the trip on Parent Pay —only

11 days to go!!

9 DECEMBER 2022

Everyone is invited to come

to school in a festive jumper
for a £1 donation for
Save the Children

Save the Children




NURSERY AND RECEPTION CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES

On WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER, Nursery and Reception will be doing their
Christmas performance of 'We're Going on a Baby Hunt' for families.

There are 2 performance times:
9:15am - for BEGINNING of the week Nursery and Reception
2:15pm - for END of the week Nursery and Reception

Families can sign up to one of the three performances via Parent Pay.

Only 2 adults are permitted per child to ensure that adults from all families
have the opportunity to come to watch our Nativity.

If your child attends Nursery at the beginning of the week, please only come to the 9:15am performance. If your child
attends Nursery at the end of the week, please only come to the 2:15pm performance.

Reception families can attend either performance.

UPPER SCHOOL CAROLS AROUND THE CHRISTMAS TREE

Y4,Y5 and Y6 pupils will be singing a few seasonal songs to warm your hearts and celebrate the festive
season on FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER. They will sing from about 9:15am so if you are dropping off, or are
able to drop in for that time, please do join us! Mrs Thorson (Inclusion Leader and SENCO) is our new
choir leader and has been working hard with the children over the last few weeks to prepare. The

short concert will be in the playground and last for about 15 minutes so please do dress warmly. We
hope to see you there!

This 4
classes h
drumming lesso
S and we would like +
share what we have learnt
so ftar with you
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Please join us in the School Hall
on Monday 12 December 2022

@ 2.00pm for ocour performance

Children will return to their classes
after the performance and will be
collected from their normal door.







